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NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
June 6, 2022 
 
Dear Wee Wah Park & Beach Club Members: 
 
We are having difficulty collecting the appropriate paperwork from members.  
 
Non-Village residents (a.k.a. “Hamlet”) have the following responsibilities: 
 
1. Register your vehicles online at https://www.tuxedopark-ny.gov/vehicle-registration and pay the 
$9.95 fee for the automatic gate opener/license plate reader. You can pay online or check at the main 
gate entrance booth by check only. 
 
2. Please make a copy of your driver’s license so that we have a picture ID available to verify your 
membership status. This rule applies to everyone in your family with a driver’s license.  
 
3. Please fill out the Member Waiver & Release Form attached to this email and hand-deliver it to the 
lifeguards. 
 
4. Beginning Next weekend (6/10/2022), members who have not complied with our paperwork, 
vehicle registration, and payment will be denied entry until you meet the obligations. 
 
Village residents are responsible for: 
 
1. Please fill out the Member Waiver & Release Form attached to this email and hand-deliver it to 
the lifeguards. 
 
More on Dogs 
 
Sadly, some dog owners are not cleaning up after their dogs. If this continues, we will have to ban 
dogs in the Park. 
 
The Rules for Dogs: 
 
Dogs are allowed this season but must always be on a leash.  
 
If your dog becomes unmanageable, the lifeguards will ask you to remove the dog.  
 
Dogs are NOT allowed on the sand at any time.  
 
Of course, you must always clean up after your dog.  
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